® The Ayople

The news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham

Volume 3 Issue: 044

Circulation: 420

Date: Friday 26™ March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

It’s been another busy few weeks here at Isaac Newton and
we are well and truly getting back into the swing of things.

I continue to be incredibly
impressed by how well the j&
children are doing despite all §
that they have been through in §
the past year! They are all -
continuing to make great
progress and it’s been a ESS
pleasure to walk around school
and see how hard they are
working and some of the
fantastic work that they arc [
producing.

This week 1 have seen an
unbelievable amount of frogs
spawn in EYFS- Mrs Fulcher
reliably informs me that the
children are going to transfer
this into our pond area! I've
also seen our Year One children
planting potatoes and our Year
4 children learning all about
how to keep their teeth healthy!
I’m sure that many of you can
remember the egg experiment
from your own school days! At
Isaac Newton we ensure that we
teach our children about healthy

lifestyles across our whole curriculum. Our Year 6’s
continue to prove what excellent role models they are for
our younger pupils. I‘ve been blown away by the writing
that they have produced so far as part of their ‘Watery
Worlds’ topic. In one class we’ve had a scuba dive and in
the other a river monster however in both classes we’ve had
LOTS of headteacher award stickers given out!

This will be my final newsletter before the Easter holidays
as school finishes for Easter on Wednesday 31* March.
Thursday 1% April is an INSET day for the staff. We will
return again on Monday 19 April and I cannot wait to see
all of the amazing things that the children will continue
achieve this year!

Chris Heathcote

(bentlte

Headteacher

Homework

I’ve already seen some fantastic
homework being brought into school.
There have been majestic castles
created by our Year 2s and
magnificent shields created by our
Year 3s! I’ve also had the pleasure of
looking through Robin’s homework
with him which is a book that he has
created all about
the Romans-
fantastic!

o Most teachers have already sent out
\ their homework grids and some year
B oroups have also uploaded these onto
' the school website. They can be found

on our ‘pupils’ tab. All homework grids and topic overviews
will be uploaded onto the website in the coming weeks.

E-Schools

Please can we ask all Parents/Carers
to download the E-Schools app so
that we can keep you updated and
informed at all times about things in
school! If you do not know your
login details then please contact the school office or email
enquiries(@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk.

MAKING SCHOOLS CLICK

(P eSchodls

Further information about how to get set up can also be
found on our school website.

https://isaacnewton.eschools.co.uk/website/eschools_app -
parents _help/499102




Household Isolation

If anyone in your household has taken a PCR test because
they believe that they have symptoms of Covid-19 then you
must ALL self-isolate until they have received their result.
Please DO NOT send your child to school if someone in
your household is taking a Covid-19 test. If a negative result
is received then they can return at this point.

Headlice

Unfortunately headlice are a very common part of primary
schools; nearly one in ten primary school children could
have headlice at any one time. We know what a hassle it is
to treat head lice and just how frustrating it can be when
your child comes home scratching their head yet again. But
by working together we can fight the spread of head lice. We
ask parents to:

e Check your family's hair for lice regularly - once a week
is ideal!

e Visit your local pharmacist for guidance on the various
treatments available.

e QGet treatment for you or your family as soon as you find
live lice.

Let school, friends and family know as soon as you've found

live lice.

At school we are vigilant in looking for the signs of
headlice. We will contact parents if live lice are found and
ask that they treated as soon as possible to help prevent the
spread of lice.

The Once a Week, Take a Peek Campaign website has
useful background information and advice about treating
headlice.

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com

School Shoes

Due to the pandemic, school closures and other issues that
we know many of our families have faced recently, we
temporarily relaxed our policy on school shoes, allowing
some children to come to school wearing black trainers or
something similar. However, after the Easter holiday it will
be an expectation that ALL children attend school in full
school uniform, apart from on days when it is forest school
or PE. This will include black school shoes. If children are
not coming into school in the correct school uniform then we
will be contacting Parents/ Carers immediately to resolve
this issue.

School shoes should be plain black (with black soles),
without logos. If boots are worn then these should also be
plain black. If children need to wear different footwear (for
reasons such as medical issues) then please ensure that their
class teacher is informed, in writing, as to why this is the
case.

School uniform helps us to maintain our high standards of
behaviour here at [saac Newton and I would like to thank all
of our Parents/ Carers for their support with this.

Comic Relief

Last Friday all of the children came into school wearing
soemthing red for Comic Relief. Thanks to your donations
we raised an incredible £210! We even made it into the
Grantham Journal!

During the day, each class told their best joke and the whole
school voted on their favourite. Class 11 were voted the
funniest.

“ What do you call cheese that’s not yours?”
“Nacho cheese.”

Well done Class 11. I haven’t told anyone this yet but that is
one of my favourite jokes and I always use it when I have an
interview at a school and the children ask me to tell them a
joke!

School Term Dates:

. Thursday 3" September 2020 — Thursday
Term I 5 m October 2020
Term 2: Monday 2™ November 2020 - Thursday 17"

) December 2020
Bank Friday 25" & Monday 28" December 2020,
Holidays:  Friday I* January 2021

. Monday 4" January 2021 - Friday 12"
Term3:  k bruary 2021

. Monday 22" February 2021 - Wednesday
Termd: 315 March 2021
Bank Good Friday 2" April & Easter Monday 5"
Holidays:  April 2021

th A - th
Term 5: Monday 19" April 2021 - Friday 28™ May
2021

Bank Monday 3™ May & Monday 31° May 2021
Holidays: Y Y Y Y

) Monday 7" June 2021 - Wednesday 21
Term6: 1y 2001
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